2/27/2002 10:39:35 AM
RE: Payroll realignment

Carol,

You asked Greg last week if it would be OK for the Budget Office to make internal adjustments within DMV's payroll
accounts. Greg said that the internal transfers would be fine. What other adjustments do you need us to make? Your
payroll analysis shows that we have enough funds in the payroll accounts. These funds just need to be redistributed
among the costs centers as per your conversation with Greg. Please let me know what further actions need to be taken.

----- Original Message-----

From: Pappas, Carol
Sent: Tuesday, February 26, 2002 5:30 PM
To: Bowers, Gregory; Adams, Marcia S.

Cc: Earley, Missy; Royal, Don
Subject: Payroll realignment

Payroll has kicked again. When will these accounts be realigned?
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